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To the Board of Directors of South Suburban Park and Recreation District  
and to anyone else to whom it may be of concern: 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
quorum and meeting schedule for  
the South Suburban Park and Recreation District Board of Directors  
is anticipated to be as follows, mid-September through early October 2015: 

 Quorum event (as previously posted). Sunday–Thursday, September 13–17. Boardmembers 
are attending educational sessions and other events at the National Recreation and Parks 
Association annual conference, at the Mandalay Bay in Las Vegas. 

 The regular sessions on September 23, 2015 (per the annual posting are 
being cancelled, as there are no pressing agenda items to address. 

 Quorum event: Thursday, September 24, 2015, 4:30-6:30 pm. There will be a dedication for 
the new Riverside Downs recreation area, which is adjacent Mary Carter Greenway, and on 
the west side of the Platte River and south of Belleview Avenue. 

 The Board of Directors will conduct a special study session on Monday, October 5 and 
possibly Tuesday, October 6, 2015. Start time on October 5, 8 am; and on October 6, time 
TBD. At the Lone Tree Golf Course & Hotel, 9808 Sunningdale Boulevard, Lone Tree. Main 
topic: The Board of Directors will conduct an-depth review of the drafted 2016 Budget. 

 
Regarding all posted quorum events: Not all directors may be at all these sessions, but it’s 
anticipated these will be attended by a quorum of the Board. These sessions are open to the public.  
 

A complete agenda for regular meetings and study sessions is posted on the District website, 
www.sspr.org, approximately five days before each session date; and the Board may consider 
other items brought to them. If you would like additional information relating to these or any of the 
Board’s sessions, please call 303/798-5131. 
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